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Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office

2002

this section of the handbook of zoology is intended as a comprehensive and exhaustive account of
the biology of the taxa gastrotricha nematoda nematomorpha priapulida kinorhyncha loricifera
gnathostomulida micrognathozoa rotifera seisonida and acanthocephala covering all relevant topics
such as morphology ecology phylogeny and diversity the series is intended to be a detailed and up
to date account of these taxa as was the case with the first edition the handbook is intended to
serve as a reliable resource for decades many of the taxa of this volume are comparatively
unknown to many biologists despite their diversity and importance for example in meiofaunal
communities gastrotricha rotifera gnathostomulida their fascinating recent discoveries loricifera
and micrognathozoa their importance as parasites many nematodes nematomorpha acanthocephala and
their importance for evolutionary questions e g priapulida gastrotricha the groups covered range
from those poor in species such as micrognathozoa with 2 known species to the species rich and
diverse nematoda and their ca 20 000 described species while each taxon is covered by one chapter
nematodes are treated in several chapters dedicated to their structural taxonomic and ecological
diversity

Resources in Education

1982

what is the essence of humanity what would an integrated science of homo sapiens the human
species include would such an understanding allow the species to manage itself better is the
species making any progress at all along these lines or is its burgeoning material progress the
best and most that should be expected of it these are the kinds of questions that this modest
little volume has the boldness to address presented as the draft report of the homo sapiens
project the book summarizes the current status of the human species including its knowledge and
management of itself written as a consultation draft the book seeks feedback from readers and
researchers interested in the future of humanity although the report was allegedly written by the
homo sapiens project the manuscript was brought to us by a person who prefers to remain anonymous
at this time neither that person not the publisher can validate its authenticity its apparent
strength and robustness as an hypothesis convinced us to proceed with publication said the
publisher recently read for yourself how the difference or is it war between the sexes plays
itself out in the human societies on planet earth read where this species has come from and where
it is now according to this ostensibly independent and objective analysis then follow the hints
towards the end of the book and muse about how the future of humanity might unfold for the basis
for acting on a human future is here too but be warned the knowledge developing from this line of
reasoning can be put to both good and evil purposes the choice will be yours to find the right
balance for the future of the species once you understand are they human yet poses a rhetorical
question with a serious intent help choose a human future read this book

Gastrotricha and Gnathifera

2014-12-16

it is perhaps because fishes live in a buoyant medium whether it be fresh or sea water that they
show a diversity in body shapes that is unparalleled by other vertebrates there is also a unique
diversity in the modes of reproduction whether by external or internal fertilization and this
with the morphology and fine structure of the reproducti

Are They Human Yet?

2007-02-26

the integument of arthropods was first published in 1951 minnesota archive editions uses digital
technology to make long unavailable books once again accessible and are published unaltered from
the original university of minnesota press editions this critical monograph presents a review and
synthesis of the literature on the chemical physical and biological aspects of the integument of
arthropod animals the volume covers and collates material published through 1949 on the chemical
and physical properties the structure and development and the permeability of the integument of
insects crustacea and their relatives there is in addition an indexed bibliography of some 1800
references and a subject index the first section treats the physical and chemical properties of
the entire cuticle and the cuticular components in the second section the structure and
development of the integument are traced with a classification of recognizable subdivision and
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separate chapters on molting and specialized structures the third section takes up the problems
of permeability with emphasis on the complexity and relative scarcity of valid data on the
subject most of the references in the bibliography relate directly to the material presented but
references to similar phenomena or structures found in other groups of organisms or in artificial
models are included to facilitate independent use of the bibliography each reference is followed
by a list of the pages where the article is cited fourteen tables and over two hundred line
drawings diagrams and photomicrographs grouped into 65 text figures show chemical configurations
representative structural details and properties the book provides a much needed reference work
for entomologists and those working in related fields of zoology chemistry biochemistry insect
physiology and ecology

Reproductive Biology and Phylogeny of Fishes (Agnathans and Bony
Fishes)

2009-01-03

this is the sixth volume of a ten volume series on the natural history of the crustacea the
volume synthesizes in nineteen chapters our current understanding of diverse topics in crustacean
reproductive biology in the first part of this book the chapters address allocation strategies to
reproduction gamete production brooding behavior and other components of parental care in
crustaceans the second part of the volume centers on sexual systems in crustaceans the third
section of the volume covers crustacean mating systems and sexual selection reproductive biology
ends with three chapters covering diverse topics including reproductive rhythms crustacean
personality research and record breaking crustaceans with respect to reproductive characters

The Integument of Arthropods

1951-01-01

this is the sixth volume of a ten volume series on the natural history of the crustacea the
volume synthesizes in nineteen chapters our current understanding of diverse topics in crustacean
reproductive biology in the first part of this book the chapters address allocation strategies to
reproduction gamete production brooding behavior and other components of parental care in
crustaceans the second part of the volume centers on sexual systems in crustaceans the third
section of the volume covers crustacean mating systems and sexual selection reproductive biology
ends with three chapters covering diverse topics including reproductive rhythms crustacean
personality research and record breaking crustaceans with respect to reproductive characters

The Natural History of the Crustacea: Reproductive Biology

2020-01-22

sturkie s avian physiology is the classic comprehensive single volume on the physiology of
domestic as well as wild birds the sixth edition is thoroughly revised and updated and features
several new chapters with entirely new content on such topics as migration genomics and
epigenetics chapters throughout have been greatly expanded due to the many recent advances in the
field the text also covers the physiology of flight reproduction in both male and female birds
and the immunophysiology of birds the sixth edition like the earlier editions is a must for
anyone interested in comparative physiology poultry science veterinary medicine and related
fields this volume establishes the standard for those who need the latest and best information on
the physiology of birds includes new chapters on endocrine disruptors magnetoreception genomics
proteomics mitochondria control of food intake molting stress the avian endocrine system bone the
metabolic demands of migration behavior and control of body temperature features extensively
revised chapters on the cardiovascular system pancreatic hormones respiration pineal gland
pituitary gland thyroid adrenal gland muscle gastro intestinal physiology incubation circadian
rhythms annual cycles flight the avian immune system embryo physiology and control of calcium
stands out as the only comprehensive single volume devoted to bird physiology offers a full
consideration of both blood and avian metabolism on the companion website booksite elsevier com
9780124071605 tables feature hematological and serum biochemical parameters together with
circulating concentrations of glucose in more than 200 different species of wild birds

The Natural History of the Crustacea: Reproductive Biology

2020-04-24

grade level 8 9 10 11 12 s t
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Sturkie's Avian Physiology

2014-06-30

vertebrate endocrinology represents more than just a treatment of the endocrine system it
integrates hormones with other chemical bioregulatory agents not classically included with the
endocrine system it provides a complete overview of the endocrine system of vertebrates by first
emphasizing the mammalian system as the basis of most terminology and understanding of endocrine
mechanisms and then applies that to non mammals the serious reader will gain both an
understanding of the intricate relationships among all of the body systems and their regulation
by hormones and other bioregulators but also a sense of their development through evolutionary
time as well as the roles of hormones at different stages of an animal s life cycle includes new
full color format includes over 450 full color completely redrawn image features a companion web
site hosting all images from the book as ppt slides and jpeg files presents completedly updated
and revitalized content with new chapters such as endocrine disrupters and behavioral
endocrinology offers new clinical correlation vignettes throughout

The Economist

1860

this text offers readers a comprehensive study of animal and plant reproduction that is aligned
with the common core curriculum standards for science readers learn about sexual and asexual
reproduction how the pollination process works vertebrate and invertebrate reproduction darwin s
theories on evolution and the life cycles of different species further they are introduced to the
mechanics of reproduction including the passage of genetic information from parent to offspring
cell division and the structure of dna human reproduction is also covered with topics including
the male and female reproductive systems conception pregnancy the stages of labor as well as
human development from birth to death finally a biography of geneticist barbara mcclintock is
featured which adds a unifying theme to the overall study of reproduction and how traits are
passed from one generation to the next the eye catching imagery and diagrams of this dynamic
resource make the topic approachable yet authoritative

Exploring Life Science

2000

covers various aspects of zoology in four volumes including the behavior class evolution and
physiology of both wild and domestic animals

Vertebrate Endocrinology

2013-05-04

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the joint international workshops on
interactive distributed multimedia systems and protocols for multimedia systems idms proms 2002
held in coimbra portugal in november 2002 the 30 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 112 submissions the papers are organized in topical sections on
performance of protocols and applications mobile multimedia systems standards and related issues
quality of service video systems and applications resource management and multimedia support

The Basics of Reproduction

2013-07-15

ensure you re at your clinical best laboratory procedures for veterinary technicians 7th edition
covers the broad spectrum of laboratory procedures that veterinary technicians need to perform
effectively in the practice setting comprehensive content presents the fundamentals of
microbiology hematology urinalysis immunology and cytology along with the laboratory procedures
used to perform the most widely used tests such as complete blood count urinalysis and
immunologic assays this thoroughly updated edition includes an expanded quality control and
record keeping chapter along with the latest advances in veterinary clinical procedures to
prepare you for real life laboratory work comprehensive coverage gives you a solid foundation in
the fundamentals of microbiology hematology urinalysis immunology and cytology along with the
laboratory procedures used to perform related tests provides the latest information needed to
successfully perform a broad spectrum of laboratory tests including complete blood count
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urinalysis and immunologic assays step by step procedure boxes offer quick access to the skills
you must perform during your educational program as well as procedures that are commonly
performed by vet techs in private practice a comprehensive glossary of terms at the end of the
text offers accurate concise definitions vet tech threads provide you with introductions
suggested readings boxed technician notes learning objectives chapter outlines key terms and a
glossary for easy navigation through chapters and more focused learning new completely updated
content throughout reflects the latest advances in veterinary clinical laboratory procedures for
improved patient service and higher practice revenue new thoroughly updated and expanded quality
control and record keeping chapter ensures you have the most current information in this vital
area updated immunology section includes the latest information in this fast growing veterinary
technology area

Magill's Encyclopedia of Science : Animal Life: Estivation-
learning

2002

this popular dictionary formerly published as the penguin dictionary of electronics has been
extensively revised and updated providing more than 5 000 clear concise and jargon free a z
entries on key terms theories and practices in the areas of electronics and electrical science
topics covered include circuits power systems magnetic devices control theory communications
signal processing and telecommunications together with coverage of applications areas such as
image processing storage and electronic materials the dictionary is enhanced by dozens of
equations and nearly 400 diagrams it also includes 16 appendices listing mathematical tables and
other useful data including essential graphical and mathematical symbols fundamental constants
technical reference tables mathematical support tools and major innovations in electricity and
electronics more than 50 useful web links are also included with appropriate entries accessible
via a dedicated companion website a dictionary of electronics and electrical engineering is the
most up to date quick reference dictionary available in its field and is a practical and wide
ranging resource for all students of electronics and of electrical engineering

Protocols and Systems for Interactive Distributed Multimedia

2003-08-02

a concise and illuminating tour of the human body learn about how our bodies work and why they
work the way they do in minutes from the basic unit of the cell through the tissues and organs
that make up the body s systems to how these systems work together to form a complete human being
this book takes you on a journey through our anatomy and its intricate workings and looks beyond
to explore human evolution inheritence and genetics human behaviour disease death and medicine
and how technology will transform the body of the future with 200 cutting edge anatomical images
cross sections and close ups that detail and explain the brain eye heart skin skeleton lung
kidney ear blood liver stomach muscles veins arteries dna chromosomes and all of the key features
of our bodies this is the perfect easy reference to the anatomy physiology and science of the
human body

Laboratory Procedures for Veterinary Technicians E-Book

2018-12-13

ectoparasites are of growing significance in modern veterinary medicine and a detailed
understanding of the biology of these parasites is fundamental to their appropriate treatment and
control the authors of this book have therefore provided a complete overview of the biology and
behaviour of arthropod ectoparasites along with the pathology and treatment of diseases in
livestock and companion animals of temperate habitats this is the only up to date book available
written specifically for practitioners and students of veterinary medicine animal husbandry and
applied animal sciences such a unique volume is essential because in veterinary parasitology
ectoparasites such as the lice mites ticks fleas or dipteran agents of myiasis assume far greater
prominence than in other parasitological disciplines ectoparasite infestation of domestic and
companion animals therefore has overt clinical features requiring a distinct approach to
diagnosis and control this book has been written with this in mind the text takes a unique
integrated approach combining both ectoparasite biology and veterinary dermatology in the second
edition of this successful book previously entitled veterinary parasitology the detailed coverage
of individual ectoparasite species has been expanded up to date information of new veterinary
drugs and modes of application has been included and the practical clinical relevance of the
information has been strengthened
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Approaches to Teaching Health Care in Social Work

1999

the present edition of ssc cgl tier 1 examination has been carefully prepared to serve as a
solved papers for those aspirants who are preparing for combined graduated level examination
conducted by staff selection commission the subjects are arranged exactly as per the latest
syllabus and pattern to make it 100 convenient for the candidates this book gives you an idea of
the questions asked in previous years exams and also what type of questions you should expect in
the upcoming exam this book contains 40 solved papers 4000 questions with answers and detailed
explanation solved paper 2016 2022 is a collection of useful exam questions answers with
explanations are available for all questions based on latest syllabus exam pattern topics to be
covered general intelligence and reasoning general awareness quantitative aptitude english
languages

A Dictionary of Electronics and Electrical Engineering

2018-06-14

since their inception in 1987 the artificial life meetings have grown from small workshops to
truly international conferences reflecting the fields increasing appeal to researchers in all
areas of science

The Human Body in Minutes

2017-05-04

i cannot recommend this book enough kate muir s writing demystifies educates and empowers all
women to have agency over their own bodies this book will anger educate and empower jen brister
an eye opening no holds barred guide to contraception written by campaigner journalist and
documentary maker kate muir everything you need to know about the pill but were too afraid to ask
is the thinking woman s guide to contraception bringing you answers to all those questions that
have been hidden behind a veneer of misplaced shame bad science and centuries of patriarchy what
s happening to my body and my mind which method of contraception is best for me do i really need
to take a pill break every three weeks what about men where s their pill muir draws on interviews
with the leading medical experts in the field interlaced with her own tumultuous journey with
different types of contraception and the personal stories of women from all walks of life sharing
their varied experiences and hard earned wisdom muir also questions why the current medical
establishment is getting contraception so wrong as she debunks the myths and exposes the sloppy
science and hysterical headlines that have had a negative impact on women s health for the last
twenty years this ground breaking guide is a social cultural and scientific exploration into a
criminally overlooked and under discussed part of women s lives it is a manifesto for change
calling for equality in healthcare and an entirely new and long overdue approach to women s
health this book finally allows us to think differently about hormones and contraception kate is
a genius dr louise newson essential reading for any woman who has ever taken the pill it s likely
to educate anger and empower liz earle wellbeing magazine

Veterinary Ectoparasites

2008-04-15

this book shall serve as a reference book for students teachers and researchers and for all those
interested in bees and beekeeping this book will be useful to all those who wish to make
beekeeping their hobby or as profession entrepreneurs and even layman besides the information
provided in this book will be useful to pollination biologists students teachers scientists of
agriculture animal behaviour botany conservation biology ecology entomology environmental biology
forestry genetics plant breeding horticulture toxicology zoology seed growers and seed agencies
it will be highly useful to motivate the young generation to fascinating world of honeybees and
adopt beekeeping as a profession book as a guide for their problems evolving strategies

SSC CGL Tier-I Examination, 40 Solved Papers (2016–2022) (4000
Questions with Answers & Detailed Explanations)

2022-11-18
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although usually treated as unified subject in many respects the two components of what is
broadly described as medical and veterinary is usual the term entomology is entomology are
clearly distinct as used loosely here to refer to both insects and arachnids in medical
entomology blood feeding diptera are of paramount importance primarily as vectors of pathogenic
disease most existing textbooks reflect this bias however in veterinary entomology ectoparasites
such as the mites fleas or dipteran agents of myiasis assume far greater prominence and the most
important effects of their parasitic activity may be mechanical damage pruritus blood loss
myiasis hypersensitivity and dermatitis in addition to vector borne pathogenic disease
ectoparasite infestation of domestic and companion animals therefore has clinical consequences
necessitating a distinct approach to diagnosis and control the aim of this book is to introduce
the behaviour ecology pathology and control of arthropod ectoparasites of domestic animals to
students and practitioners of veterinary medicine animal husbandry and applied biology since the
book is directed primarily at the non entomologist some simplification of a number of the more
involved entomological issues has been deemed necessary to improve the book s logical structure
and comprehensibility and keep its length within limits a reading list is presented at the end of
each chapter to act as a stepping stone into the specialist literature

Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office

2000

from the most trusted name in nursing comes the handbook designed to help you understand common
drug families and interactions mosby s drug guide for nursing students 14th edition provides you
with the latest information on more than 4 000 generic and trade name drugs along with the latest
fda approved medications side effects are organized by body system and identified as common or
life threatening informing you of what signs to watch for during assessments in addition drug
monographs are arranged alphabetically and each includes clear dosing administration and nursing
process information so you are ready for clinicals in fact what sets this handbook apart is its
detailed coverage of rationales and explanations drug specific nursing diagnoses administration
of iv drugs and medication safety helping you understand how families of drugs work together more
than 4 000 generic and trade name drugs are profiled covering almost every drug you will
administer in practice or in clinicals black box warnings alert you to fda warnings of dangerous
or life threatening drug reactions additional online only drug monographs on the companion evolve
website provide information on even more medications safety alert icon denotes the most critical
drug interactions and side effects bold headings in coverage of iv drug administration highlight
dosage and iv administration instructions including safety considerations syringe and additive
compatibilities logical organization of side effects information shows you what signs to watch
for during assessments nursing process steps are used as the framework for organizing all nursing
care information alphabetical organization by generic name provides quick and easy access to
specific drugs while the full color design highlights important information complete
pharmacokinetic information includes the mechanism and absorption of the drug as well as its
action duration and excretion cross references indicate where drug information can be found in
the appendixes new appendix with new drugs for 2022 new updated drug categories that include the
new 2022 drugs new the most up to date information on drug dosages warnings and patient
information ensures you understand the safe administration of common classes of drugs as well as
their common side effects and interactions

Artificial Life VI

1998

this book offers a vision of politics that govern the womb from antiquity be fertile and
replenish the earth through the ages hysterectomy to extirpate women s hysteria up to the present
time abortion wars assisted reproduction and into the future reprogenetics the artificial womb it
explores how the womb has served humanity either tacitly or explicitly through the ages and
examines how women have accepted and still perceive the rules created by men as natural including
the new anti abortion laws in the usa because that is the way things are the book also explores
how the emerging of assisted reproduction technologies and novel genetic tools reprogenetics will
pose additional challenges to womb bearers as all women will be made to reproduce with ivf what
is more the advent of the artificial womb is in sight the gender and social implications of this
development would be enormous certainly not just another organ the womb has been and remains a
powerful tool that cannot be left to the decisions of half of the population this book engages a
wide audience including women and men professionals and laypersons who are interested in gender
politics legislation women s health and ethics
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Everything You Need to Know About the Pill (but were too afraid
to ask)

2024-04-11

long established as a bestselling parasitology book for veterinary practitioners and veterinary
students the previous edition lead by urquhart was praised as probably the best available
veterinary parasitology text for the practitioner clinical insight this third edition of
veterinary parasitology is a major update which builds on the spirit of earlier editions new
authors with a wealth of experience of teaching and researching the subject have thoroughly
revised and restructured the book to reflect modern teaching practice and the most up to date
coverage of advances in this area arranged by host species and organ systems within the host with
extensive cross referencing to enable ease of access to information on particular parasites the
core focus is on parasites of livestock and companion animals but new sections also cover
parasites of poultry and gamebirds laboratory animals exotic pets and farmed species expanded
sections on protozoa and ectoparasites as well as coverage of a larger selection of parasites of
veterinary significance around the world the majority of parasitic diseases are now covered in
detail using a standardised format for each parasite to allow easy referencing and identification
and for comparison between species within a genus suitable for veterinary students as well as
researchers of veterinary parasitology veterinarians in practice and in government service and
others who are involved in aspects of parasitic disease about the authors professor mike taylor
is head of veterinary surveillance at the central science laboratory york uk he is also a
visiting professor of parasitology at the royal veterinary college london and at the university
of wales bangor an honorary fellow of the university of edinburgh as well as a diplomate of the
european college of veterinary parasitology and editor in chief of veterinary parasitology dr bob
coop was formerly head of the division of parasitology at the moredun research institute scotland
and is now honorary fellow of the moredun foundation he has over 35 years experience of research
in veterinary parasitology richard wall is professor of zoology at the university of bristol uk
where he teaches and heads an internationally recognized research group working on the ecology
behaviour and control of arthropod parasites and vectors he has served as veterinary editor of
the journal medical veterinary entomology and president of the british association for veterinary
parasitolgy he is a fellow of the royal entomological society

Beekeeping : A Compressive Guide To Bees And Beekeeping

2013-07-01

this fully revised new edition of the best selling equine clinical medicine surgery and
reproduction is supported by over 1800 illustrations of the highest quality colour photographs
diagnostic images including mri and ct and diagrams system based the chapters introduce each
individual system with precise information on the relevant basic anatomy and physiology standard
clinical examination techniques and useful differential diagnostic aids this is followed by
diseases and disorders that are pertinent to that system grouped together either anatomically or
based on presenting clinical signs each condition is described using consistent headings
definition overview etiology and pathophysiology clinical presentation diagnosis differential
diagnoses management treatment and prognosis additional chapters deal with the foal and wounds
new to the second edition all chapters are updated throughout additional chapters on the axial
musculoskeletal system neck back and pelvis and muscle diseases and problems a whole new section
on soft tissue injuries of the foot more information on diagnostic tests including over ground
endoscopy chest and liver ultrasonography head ct and foot mri material on equine dentistry
neurology endocrine system the foal and the liver has been considerably expanded all
illustrations and photographs have been reviewed and many replaced with higher quality images the
focus throughout remains on providing clinically relevant information required for practical case
management plus sufficient background on causes and disease processes to enable readers to
understand the conditions and the rationale for diagnostic and treatment options an international
group of respected clinicians have come together under the editorship of dr graham munroe to
create a textbook that will be of lasting value as a teaching and training resource for equine
clinical teachers and their students in veterinary medicine and related equine courses as well as
a ready reference for non specialist mixed or equine clinical practitioners

Image Handling and Reproduction Systems Integration

1991

this book not only reviews the basic aspects of social behavior ecology anatomy physiology and
genetics it also summarizes major controversies in contemporary honey bee research such as the
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importance of kin recognition in the evolution of social behavior and the role of the well known
dance language in honey bee communication

A Manual of Acarology

1970

this book constitutes the proceedings of the first international conference on intelligent
robotics and manufacturing iram 2012 held in kuala lumpur malaysia in november 2012 the 64
revised full papers included in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 102 initial
submissions the papers are organized in topical sections named mobile robots intelligent
autonomous systems robot vision and robust autonomous agents micro meso and nano scale automation
and assembly flexible manufacturing systems cim and micro machining and fabrication techniques

Veterinary Entomology

2012-12-06

papers from the march 1992 conference explore the importance of efa and eicosanoids on living
organisms organization is around five interrelated themes examination of the biological function
of docosahexaenoic acid at the fundamental level of molecular and cellular research biosynthesis
of pufa in mammals types of biological markers that can provide information about the adequacy of
efa intake role that efa and eicosanoids play in the development of disease states and in the
nutrition of the fetus and newly born infants especially those born prematurely member price 100
annotation copyright by book news inc portland or

Mosby’s Drug Guide for Nursing Students - E-Book

2020-03-08

Womb Politics: A Short History of the Future of Human
Reproduction

2022-10-15

Army Medical Bulletin. Medical-military Review Section

1943

Veterinary Parasitology

2013-03-13

Equine Clinical Medicine, Surgery and Reproduction

2019-11-05

The Biology of the Honey Bee

1987

Trends in Intelligent Robotics, Automation, and Manufacturing

2012-11-28
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The Science Reports of the Saitama University

1957

Science Reports

1952

Some Recent Russian Researches on Bees and Beekeeping

1954

Defense Technical Information Center Thesaurus

1990

Essential Fatty Acids and Eicosanoids

1992
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